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The Doctoral Midwifery Research Society welcomes poster 

presentations from individuals, organizations and learned 

bodies that wish to share research data on new and emerging 

evidence related to maternal and child health.  

As a poster presentation is a visual display of information and 

therefore constitutes an interactive medium, authors are 

encouraged to pay particular attention to the content and 

design of their presented work.  

Posters that report empirical studies should outline the 

research process, including:  

a. Background 

b. Aim 

c. Method (including ethical approval) 

d. Results 

e. Discussion 

f. Conclusion 

g. References (Max 10) and Logos for any 

sponsorship 

 

Details of Source of Funding related directly to the presented 

material should also be included.  

Preferably posters should be portrait rather than landscape; 

and NOT exceed 1metre in size.   
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